The State Physical Therapy Board finds that immediate adoption of these rules governing the

practice and supervision of Physical Therapist Assistants is imperatively necessary to comply

with the Physical Therapy Practice Act, §§ 12‐41‐101 et seq C.R.S. Since the Physical

Therapist Assistants will be certified for the first time in Colorado beginning on June 1, 2012, the

State Physical Therapy Board finds these rules must be made at this time on an emergency

basis, pursuant to § 24‐4‐103(6), C.R.S. The public hearing for permanent rulemaking for

Physical Therapist Assistants will take place on Tuesday,May 8, 2012, at 9:00 a.m. at 1560

Broadway, Denver, Colorado, in Conference Room 1250-C.  The tracking ID for the filing of the

permanent rules is 2012-00206.
